September 9, 2022
Dear USF community,

As you are aware, Tropical Storm Nicole is expected to impact Florida in the coming days. The safety of
our students, faculty and staff is our highest priority.

For this reason, USF business operations and classes will transition to remote only on Thursday, Nov.
10. There are exceptions for the following groups, which should continue in-person activities as normal:
e  USF Health clinical operations;
e USF Health student clinical rotations;
e Medical school classes;
e USF Athletics teams and staff as determined by the director of athletics;
e Essential or critical personnel as described below.

USF is closed on Friday, Nov. 11, in observance of Veteran’s Day. In-person classes and normal
operations will resume on Saturday, Nov. 12. Academic and research buildings will move to holiday
mode at 6 a.m. on Thursday through Friday evening.

Students should work with their instructors and employees should work with their supervisors if they
have any challenges accessing remote classes or work.



